
Montgomery Recreation Board!
Minutes for November 5, 2018!!!!

Present: Marsha Phillips, Peg Doheny, Corbin Erwin, Lily Powers, Lisa Perry!
Guests:  Journey Johnston, Heather Moore (LEAPS coordinator), Renee Roddy!!!
The meeting was called to order at 5:35!!
Last month’s minutes were reviewed and accepted.!!
   !!
School Programs: !
 1. Renee Roddy presented some ideas about incorporating the Rec Center into an after school 
program for middle school students.  They would use the Rec Center as a meeting place to 
socialize with their peers after school.  It will be one day per week to start, with the potential to 
expand if it seems to be working out. Renee will organize this further with Corbin who will be the 
point person. !
2. Heather Moore proposed adding on to our current summer camp program.  This would 
change the format of camp to five days a week from 8-5.  Morning hours would be covered by 
Montgomery camp and afternoon hours would be covered by the FNESU LEAPS program. !!
Tennis Courts: Advantage Tennis and Vermont Tennis Court Surfacing submitted bids for repairs 
and improvements on the courts.  The work will be done in the spring with Advantage Tennis.!!
Ice:  There will not be an ice rink at the Rec Center this winter.  Instead, Montgomery residents 
will be able to skate at Jay Peak for a reduced rate.  Dates and times will be announced once 
they are  finalized.!!
Fields: The main field at the Rec Center is in need of some repairs.  This work, to include 
smoothing out ruts and seeding, will take place in the spring as soon as weather permits.!!
Budget:  Marsha will contact Erin at the Town Clerk’s office to get financial information so we 
can start to work on next year’s budget.!!!!
The meeting was adjourned at 6:45.!!!
Minutes submitted by Lisa Perry!!


